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	Lynn Schmitt-McQuitty
3228 Southside Road | Hollister, CA 95023
(831)637-5346 x 12, lschmittmcquitty@ucanr.edu


	

	Assistant Vice Provost: Cooperative Extension

 Director of Cooperative Extension: San Benito County
Science Literacy Youth Development Advisor: 
San Benito, Santa Cruz, Monterey Counties



Dear 4-H Families,

You all recently received an email from me that was intended for San Benito County. Please accept my apologies and disregard this email. My 4-H On-line filter grabbed all the families in the tri-county area by mistake. 

As you are aware, each County will be getting this information via email specific to their County.

Again, my apologies.

Lynn

Lynn Schmitt-McQuitty

Assistant Vice Provost: University of California Cooperative Extension

Director of Cooperative Extension: San Benito County

Science Literacy Youth Development Advisor: San Benito, Santa Cruz, and Monterey Counties
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UCCE San Benito County
3228 Southside Road

Hollister, CA 95023

831-637-5346 x 12

lschmittmcquitty@ucanr.edu
831-637-7111 (fax)

Office Hours of Operation:
Wednesday: 8:30 am - 5:00 pm
Thursday: 8:30 am - 5:00 pm

Friday: 8:30 am – 5:00 pm

The information contained in this message may be privileged, confidential and protected from disclosure. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or an employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify your representative immediately and delete this message from your computer. Thank you.

